
Growing God’s Kingdom Associationally I Peter 2:6 

 GOOD NEWS CLUBS 2021-22 ... Yes, we’re getting ready to 

(Mark 10:16) “bless the children” just as Jesus did, Himself.  God 

blessed our prior efforts and we know He will lead and guide, now.   

Ron was able to meet with the KCSD     Superintendent and key lead-

ership.  They are aware and fully supportive of our plans to imple-

ment Good News Clubs.  Pastors and GNC church leaders, you will 

want to visit your local principal and school staff soon. A training 

workshop is planned for Saturday, September 18, for initial and re-

freshment training.  Churches, please be assembling your GNC teams 

now.  As before, KBA will be ordering and paying for ALL expenses          including curricu-

lum, shirts and refreshments.  Please have your church GNC leader to coordinate your needs 

with Penny at the KBA missions center.  Most of all, be in much prayer as we lean forward on 

this crucial work! 

WILL YOU ‘PRAYER WALK’ 

YOUR LOCAL SCHOOL? ... as 

school is about to begin, may each and 

every KBA church plan to do a prayer 

walk at/around their local schools.  

There are so many things to pray for: 

safety from Covid; the teachers and 

school leaders. For the children and their 

families. Pray for the teachers who are 

believers to share God’s truth. For God’s 

truth to be known and Satan’s lies to be 

rejected. Pray for the Good News Clubs 

that are being planned now. 



Missions—Local 

PRAY AND GO WORKSHOP ... was presented 

at the spring WMU/women’s prayer rally in April.  

Testimonies from churches 

across America who have al-

ready trained and implemented 

this ministry are glowing!  They 

all say it has unexpectantly 

brought revival to their churches 

as they put great focus on praying and local mis-

sions.  Is revitalization something your church 

needs, too?  Then again, who doesn’t?  If there was 

someone in your church who attended the prayer 

rally, they are now familiar with making this impe-

tus happen. The notes and Power Point slides have 

also been provided to Pastors for their use.  Then 

again, you can contact your    Associational Mis-

sionary to schedule this 1-hour training for your 

church!   

HISPANIC CHURCH 

PLANT... is now happen-

ing.  To learn more, con-

tact Pastor Silvio at 954-

245-1704.  He is glad to 

come to your church to 

preach and share about the 

work.   

UPDATE:WOMEN’S 

CARE MINISTRY….to 

support women and their 

families during a surprise 

pregnancy is ongoing. They 

have chosen a Board of Di-

rectors, established vision 

and mission statements, and adopted By-laws. 

They have also set some 3 to 6 month goals 

to hire a Director and prayerfully, identify a 

building. Churches and Pastors, here is what 

you can do to   support the effort. 

1.) Invite one of the members of the Board to 

speak to your church in whatever forum you 

choose. You can contact Allyson    Brannen 

at 803-422-5378 to arrange for this. 

2.) Be sure to include this ministry as a sepa-

rate item in your future church budget. 

While KBA is organizing this ministry, we 

expect it to be a stand-alone ministry in the 

future that will operate on it’s own budget. 

We are praying about a director, a building 

and the shape of future ministry! Please pray 

with us!  

Please make all donations separate from 

KBA donations. 

Monday and Tuesday, August 23-24 at 

 Lake Bowen Baptist Church 

 404 Sugar Ridge Road, Inman, SC 

Pastors and staff, we are committed to your 

wellbeing, and will pay for your room at the 

Best Western Plus Hotel off I-26, Sloane Gar-

den Road, Spartanburg. If this is your first 

Band Of Brothers, KBA will also pay for your 

registration. Contact Ron 803-847-0952 or call 

the KBA office to confirm your attendance so 

he can reserve enough rooms. You will also 

need to go to the SCBC website and register. 



Pastors/Staff/Family Care 

COUNSELING/REFRESHING RESOURCES...  

 
Palmetto Counseling Associates—Dr. Nic Natale,       Co-

lumbia, SC,  803-254-9767 

 
Teen Challenge—Rev. Wayne Powell, Georgetown, SC, 

843-520-4888 

 
The Good Samaritan Colony—Rehab from addiction to 

drugs and alcohol,  Ruby, SC, 843-634-6848 

 
Shade Tree Ministry—refreshing for  ministry leaders and 

their spouses, www.shadetreeministry.org 

 
Wateree Pregnancy Network— 803-713-4458 

 
Camp McCall Retreat House—Phillip “Snoball”   Jewell, 

864-884-6926 

 

BETTER HALVES MEETING... 

of the wives of pastors and staff 

members is Thursday, August 19th, 6 

pm. at Lugoff House of Pizza. Call or 

text  Paulette Underwood, 803-840-

0020 to sign up! 

AROUND THE ASSOCIATION 

. 

Missions—State 

PASTORS CONFERENCE...     

Tuesday, August 17th, 11 AM.          

Location to be announced. We      

scheduled this meeting a week earlier 

due to the Band of Brothers meeting.  

August Birthdays: 

02 Brenda Vinson, Flint Hill 

09 Myrtle Sullivan, Open Arms 

11 Deanne Boone, Pine Grove 

11 Edwina Gardner, Faith 

13 John Corder, Hillcrest 

14 Pam Everett, Trinity 

26 Penny Catoe, KBA 

 

August Wedding Anniversaries: 

01 Stephen and Lisa Sanderson, Calvary 

04 Will and Mildred Cline, retired 

07 Dean and Lynn Elliott, Cassatt 

08 Danny and Cindy Hedgepath, Antioch 

10 Jack and Kim Hair, Friendship 

12 Bryan and Lisa Plyler, River 

15 Lyn and Betsy Hill, New Hope 

24 Mike and Brenda Pelham, Lake Wateree 

 

August Church Anniversaries: 

04 Craigan Blankenship, Bethany 

SEASON OF PRAYER FOR 

STATE MISSIONS …….. is           

September 12-19.  The theme is 

‘Transforming Lives Together!’  

Speakers, videos, leaders guides and 

other resource materials are available 

at:  www. JanieChapmanoffering.org.  

DVD’s are available by request, only.  Prayer guides & posters may be ordered online at 

www.scwmu.org.  They will be mailed to churches at the end of July.  

http://www.scwmu.org


MISSION CENTER STAFF 

 

Associational Missionary .Ron Underwood 

   E-mail ………. . . kba.dom@truvista.net 

 

Fin Clerk/Ministry Asst.. Penny Catoe 

   E-mail……....…...kbapenny@truvista.net 

PART-TIME YOUTH MINISTER ...duties related to the 

growth and development of the youth of the church and com-

munity. Contact Personnel Committee, 803-427-9306, send a 

current resumé to Cassatt Baptist Church, P O Box 110,      

PART-TIME YOUTH MINISTER Antioch Baptist 

Church ...students grades 6-12. If interested, mail your résumé 

to Rev Danny Hedgepath, 1875 Antioch Road, Camden, SC 

29020 or email to revdanny10@yahoo.com or 

church.antioch@yahoo.com. 

                      

 TO:    

Kershaw Baptist Association 
14 East DeKalb Street 

Camden, South Carolina 29020 

NON-PROFIT 

ORGANIZATION 

P A I D 

Permit No. 32 

PART-TIME MINISTRY ASSISTANT...send resumé to 

Springvale Baptist Church, 1496 Springvale Road, 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES… 

CHILDCARE WORKERS  - Camden First Child 

Care Center is in need of caring, nurturing adults to care 

for children in their weekday ministry. Interest and resumé 

should be emailed to                                                       

Our KBA Disaster Relief team has done re-

markable work in recent months and needs 

more volunteers.  

The KBA is looking for office volunteers who can help with small 

tasks in the day-to-day operation of the Missions Center—answering 

phone, helping with mailouts, filling in when someone is sick or on 

vacation.  If you have a little time to help out, please contact Penny, 

Missions—National 

17—Pastor Conference 

19—Better Halves  

23-24—Band of Brothers 

KBA DISASTER 

RELIEF TEAM  

NEEDS 

VOLUNTEERS! 


